A “QUICK?? Note

Jamary 7, 1985

Dear Mr, Dabelstein,

Many thanks for your letter about ENZS. I am
pleased to verify your listening report of 1/1/85--
my only wish would be to have our signal in Cverland
Park when KFKF is ON the air!

Thanks again for your letter.

Sincerely,
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“Frank Bell
Vice-President & Program Manager
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